St. Paul's Leadership Team met on Wed., July 18. Following are some of the highlights of the meeting.

- 1. Thank you to the organizers and all the volunteers who worked at the Fair Booth. We saw a profit of about \$7500.00, the most we have ever made.
- We want to thank the U.C.W. for contributing \$2000.00 toward the cost of our new tables.
- 3. A Communications Interest Group has been formed. This group will assess how we communicate within the congregation as well as to our neighbours outside the church and those looking for a church home through our website, Facebook, email, and other social media.
- 4. There is a good possibility that we will be doing another Photo Directory in the near future. Watch for that upcoming opportunity.
- 5. We discussed policy around baptism and how our church can best minister to those requesting baptism.
- 6. The trip to Minot to help with some of the rebuilding there will be happening from August 12 18. On the two Sundays prior to that, July 29 and August 5, there will be an opportunity for everyone to provide support for the ministry of Hope Village, and support to our volunteers, by making a special offering.